
John D. O'Toole 
Vice President 

Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc.  
4 Irving Place, New York, NY 10003 
Telephone (212) 460-2533

August 28, 1984

Indian Point Unit No. 2 
Docket No. 50-247

Mr. Darrell R. Eisenhutr Director 
Division of Licensing 
Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Dear Mr. Eisenhut: 

The purpose of this letter is to request NRC review and concurrence with 
the enclosed- Program Plan for our evaluation of Regulatory Guide 1.97, 
Revision 2 in accordance with our implementation plan in response to 
NUREG-0737 Supplement 1. Over the past several months we have defined 
the scope of the project, -the methodology to be applied, and have 
retained a contractor to perform the evaluation. We are proceeding with 
the project as outlined in the enclosed Program Plan in accordance with 
the schedule provided in our April 15, 1983 response to NUREG-0737 
Supplement 1.

Should you or your staf f have any questions 
hestitate to call us.
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